

Province Twenty-Four Workshop Minutes | January 17, 2011

The annual meeting of the Province 24
Workshop was held for the purpose of electing
Province officers on Sunday, January 16, 2011 in
the Jacob Center in Cleveland, Mississippi, Province
Governor David Garraway being in the chair and
the Secretary, Drew Smiley, being present.

Nominations were accepted for the office of Collegiate Province Representative. Brothers John Rue, Cory Duplantis, and Austin White accepted nominations.

Nominations were accepted for the office of Assistant Collegiate Representative. Brothers Chaz Tucker and Chaz Rasco accepted nominations.

The first meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. and the adjourned meeting was called to order the following day at 10:45 a.m.

The floor for nominations for the Collegiate Province Representative was closed and Brother Cory Duplantis was elected as Collegiate Province Representative. Brother Austin White accepted his nomination for Assistant Collegiate Province Representative.

The floor for nominations for the Assistant Collegiate Representative was closed. Brother Chaz Rasco was elected as Assistant Collegiate Representative.

The Province Workshop elected Austin White as a second Assistant Collegiate Province Representative.

Nominations were accepted for Province Twenty-Four Fraternity Education Officer Coordinator. Brothers Trent Nichols and Sam Garner accepted their nominations. The Workshop elected Brother Trent Nichols.

The Workshop was adjourned according to the *Closing Ceremony for Meetings* at 11:30 a.m.

Drew Smiley, Secretary Andrew Owen, Webmaster